## In Loving Memory Patrick Edouard "Labush" Larocque

Sunrise: May 15, 1946 • Sunset: April 29, 2013



A huge thank you to the Hay River Hospital, the nurses, and Doctor Boudreau for the exceptional care you provided to Pat, keeping him comfortable during his final days. Also, a special thank you to Beatrice Lepine, Father Don, and the magnificent ladies of the CWL.

Thanks to the numerous people for the gifts of food and your thoughts and prayers. Thank you to the many friends who came to visit, sent e-mails, and phoned. A special thank you to Chief Louis Balsillie and the elders of Fort Resolution who made that special trip to see Pat.

Pat went on his final journey to meet his Dad, Archie and Brother, Johnny. He left peacefully with his Mom, his wife, and family members at his side.

Pat is loved and dearly missed by his mom Florence, his wife Helen, his children, grandchildren, siblings, and numerous friends.

"Catch you at the next game."